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Rollover in Southern Holt County Sends Man to Hospital

(KTNC)--A northwest Missouri man was injured in a rollover crash early Saturday morning in
southern Holt County.

The Missouri State Patrol says 22-year-old Michael Butrum of Rosendale lost control of his car on
northbound Highway 59, two miles south of Oregon, at 6:15 Saturday morning.

Butrum’s car crossed the highway, skidded into a small tree, and overturned twice, coming to rest
on its wheels off the west side of the roadway.

Butrum was transported by ambulance to the Heartland Regional Medical Center in St. Joseph with
what were described as moderate injuries.
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